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June 2, 2022 District Roundtable via Zoom

The June 2022 Roundtable is scheduled for Thursday, June 2 at 7:30 PM, via Zoom.
Topic: Muir Roundtable

Time: June 2, 2022 07:30 PM Pacific Time (US and Canada)
Join Zoom Meeting:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86753742607?pwd=eTk2NVNkUFJkQ3kvNHNmMRMNnUXVkUT09

Meeting ID: 867 5374 2607
Passcode: 170393

Every month on the First Thu, until Dec 1, 2022, 7 occurrence(s):

Jun 2, 2022 07:30 PM
Jul 7,2022 07:30 PM

Aug 4, 2022 07:30 PM
Sep 1, 2022 07:30 PM
Oct 6, 2022 07:30 PM
Nov 3, 2022 07:30 PM
Dec 1, 2022 07:30 PM

If you have any questions, please contact Steve Loyd - District
Commissioner, muircommissioner@ gmail.com



https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86753742607?pwd=eTk2NVNkUFJkQ3kvNHNmRmNnUXVkUT09
mailto:muircommissioner@gmail.com
http://instagram.com/muirdistrictbsa
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87078695112?pwd=Q1pYSFpHa1ZIVmVSYlA2bmhyVGRFQT09&fbclid=IwAR2ETDVOLUVHgUEjmfVdf1ZVJGoUI3CuzDCOHYrHD85Ropf6yph35Y3AeJ8
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScCsjzHtAFFSY-a3OFgQN7MiZeUekq_0AnKOKH06dnmxIBIXA/viewform
https://scoutingevent.com/023-OAFages2022
https://www.facebook.com/groups/325497627480390
https://www.facebook.com/GGACBSA

Commiissioners Wanted

If you are a Scouter or parent interested in helping units grow and prosper, consider becoming a
Commissioner! The overall vision of the Commissioner Service is for every member of the BSA to
have a great Scouting experience.

If you are interested, please contact: muircommissioner@ gmail.com

District/Council upcoming events

Annual Flag Planting Event at the Presidio

Please join us for the annual SF Flag Planting Event at the SF National Cemetery in the
Presidio. Scouts of all ages, families and the general community are invited to help us
plant thousands of flags at the National Cemetery on Saturday, 5/28 at 8:45 AM in
preparation for the Memorial Day event.

RSVP by unit or family when you have a firm attendee count by clicking on the button
below. RSVP is required but space will not be limited. Thank you to Troop 15 and
other volunteers from the Golden Gate District for helping put on this important
service project to honor our veterans. Visit: https://scoutingevent.com/023-
2022sfflagplanting

Reminder: registration for the 2022 Muir Cub Day Camp is OPEN:
https://scoutingevent.com/023-MUDayCamp2022! Day Camp is July 9 - 10, 2022 from
9:00 am-3:30pm at the Sea Base in Martinez and the theme is Space Exploration.

July 2022 Merit Badge Counselor Renewal Process (courtesy of Courtney

Mizutani).

Attention Merit Badge Counselors:

Renewals for merit badge counselors expiring on June 30 will be for 6 months as the
Council has chosen to move non-unit participants to a January 1 renewal date to
match the regular unit recharters.

In order to renew, Merit Badge Counselors will need Youth Protection Training that is
current through 12/31/2022 and completed AB 506 Training and LiveScan. Please see
https://californiascouting.org/ to access the required training and to find information
on the LiveScan process.

This was announced on 03/01/2022.

UPDATE: Current COVID-19 modifications to rank requirements



mailto:muircommissioner@gmail.com
https://scoutingevent.com/023-2022sfflagplanting?fbclid=IwAR2FkpGZWSKtyFyHillO5WizP34wXYOnpYlSZbZGMGcOlHYXsnDoh0wGFRo
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https://californiascouting.org/?fbclid=IwAR389E0xKiaTpxuUHIDDvbduVMUaArqKQBJdTflg60_xLtlaHhE6fWM_zF0

and merit badge requirements have ended as of March 1, 2022.

GUIDE TO ADVANCEMENT

@000

"As always, the BSA’s top priority is the health and safety of all youth participating in
BSA programs. In 2020, the BSA instituted several modifications to rank requirements
and merit badge requirements (“advancement modifications”) to accommodate
activity restrictions necessitated by COVID-19. Effective March 01, 2022, those
modifications will be removed, and the standard rules for advancement and merit
badges will again become effective."

Please follow this link to the Guide to Advancement (GTA), which remains the primary source for
information related to Scouts BSA advancement. It is referenced throughout the answers provided
here.

Please send additional questions to advancement.team@ scouting.org.

Link below: https: . ing. coronavirus/covid-19-fag/#advancement

This was announced on 3/24/2022.

Muir District Instagram page

(@muirdistrictbsa)



https://filestore.scouting.org/filestore/pdf/33088.pdf
mailto:advancement.team@scouting.org
https://www.scouting.org/coronavirus/covid-19-faq/#advancement

Instagnam

As of mid-March 2022, the Muir District now has a functioning and active Instagram
account! This account, like our Facebook Group, is managed by authorized Administrators
to ensure that all content being posted is consistent with the social media guidelines and
other policies (such as Youth Protection) of the Boy Scouts of America and the local
council.

So that we can better appeal to a wider ranged audience, the intent of our Instagram page
will be to post photos of Scouts in Action, anything Scouting newsworthy, and Scouting-
related promotional materials (like flyers) relevant to our District/Council. Please note that
Instagram is primarily a photo-posting social media application best used on your mobile
devices.

Although you can access Instagram on your computers, it is more "user friendly" (easier to
use) on mobile devices such as smartphones and tablets. With that said, every post is
limited to 2,200 characters and URL links are NOT clickable on those posts. Please check
our Facebook Group and District website for clickable URLs.

Muir Scouts in Action

Scouts from Troop 444 hosted a guest speaker from the Food Bank of Contra Costa &
Solano at its recent troop meeting. They learned ablut the mission of the Food Bank
and how Scouting for Food is one of the largest food collection events they have. The
Troop also held its own food drive and collected 170 pounds of food to help the food-
insecure in our area.







Muir Scouter Special Recognitions

In the past 2 months, 2 of our Muir District Scouters plus one other has been
recognized with special recognitions.

The first Muir Scouter is Craig Mizutani who was awarded the 2021 NESA Outstanding
Eagle Scout Award (NOESA) on April 2, 2022! This award recognizes notable Eagle
Scouts who have either performed distinguished service at the local, state, or
regional level or who are known nationally, but may not have yet met the 25-
year tenure as an Eagle for the Distinguished Eagle Scout Award. Check out this
article to view Craig’s biography: https://eagles.ggacbsa.org/2021-nesa-oustanding-
eagle-scout-announced.

The second Muir Scouter is Patrick Jaime who was awarded the Inaugural National
Service Territory 3 Venturing Leadership Award for on April 26, 2022! The Venturing
Leadership Award (VLA) honors Venturers and Venturing Advisors who display
exceptional dedication, give outstanding leadership and service to Venturing and



https://eagles.ggacbsa.org/2021-nesa-oustanding-eagle-scout-announced

Venturers, and who exemplify the Scout Oath and Scout Law. Patrick’s bio here:
https://blog.ggacbsa.org/venturing-leadership-award-nst-3/.

The third Scouter is Stuart Mahler, Associate Village Adviser for Wek-Wek Village of
the Muir District who kept his Vigil Honor with the Order of the Arrow on April 30,
2022! The Vigil Honor is the highest honor that the Order of the Arrow can bestow
upon its members for service to lodge, council, and Scouting. Membership cannot be
won by a person's conscious endeavors. The Vigil Honor is a high mark of distinction
and recognition reserved for those Arrowmen who, by reason of exceptional service,
personal effort, and unselfish interest, have made distinguished contributions beyond
the immediate responsibilities of their position of office to one or more of the
following:

® Lodge
Order of the Arrow
Scouting community
Scout Camp

Craig's NOESA and Patrick's TVLA photos courtesy of Arnel Jaime. OA Vigil Honor
photos courtesy of Yerba Buena Lodge, Order of the Arrow.



https://blog.ggacbsa.org/venturing-leadership-award-nst-3/?fbclid=IwAR0scoze5Ri-POBGxXN83ymDw3LKiS6wUb3ElIChf6G9leVq0jfu9odAJss

Craig Mizutani, NOESA Recipient (pictured above)




Stuart Mahler, OA Vigil Honor Member (pictured above at the very left wearing the
red jacket). 2nd picture below group picture shows the Vigil Honor sash.
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guidance. If you have any questions, please email us at: Safety
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Muir District Website (subdomain
of Council Website)

Reminder: we have a website for our District !
Please go and check it out! Currently, the
Zoom information for both the District
Roundtable and the Commissioner &
Committee Meetings are posted on the
Home page. Advancement information such
as the Life to Eagle Process, Guide to
Advancement, and COVID-19 Advancement is
available. There is also District contacts
(coming soon) and Unit contacts which
redirects to beascout.org.

https://muir.ggacbsa.org

Muir Scouts in Action or Scouting Activities Submissions

If you have any pictures or videos of Muir District Scouts in Action (service projects, heroism, etc.)
or Scouting Activities (BSA derbies, training, blue and gold, court of honor, etc.) please email them
to patrickj0208@yahoo.com and include a copy of the Medical Record (Part A) release for each
Scout so that they can be recognized/featured in the District Newsletters!

We also accept any submissions of notable Scouting-related recognitions, awards, or news of
Scouts/Scouters.

Wek-Wek Village, Order of the
Arrow web page

We also have a web page linked to the Muir
website for the Wek-Wek Village, Order of
the Arrow! It is located under the "OA tab at
top in the Menu bar or you may go to:
https://muir.ggacbsa.org/wek-wek-village/.
That web page will have recent
announcements, upcoming meetings/events,
Village leadership roster, and a link to their
Facebook page.

If you have any feedback on what we should
have on our District website or OA web page,
please let Patrick Jaime, District
Communications Chair know at:
patrickj0208@ yahoo.com!
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Abowve: Our new arrowmen, Samuel Brown (second
right) and Katherine Rubl {bottem right), enjaying a
well daserved breakfast Sunday morning with village
leaders,

Wek-Wek Village Communications Tearm ©

NEWSLETTER

The Arrow
Archives

-May 2022-
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Dates and Announcements

O Attention Scouts BSA Units: All UNIT ELECTIONS

must be scheduled by July 2022. Link to schedule-
S le/Ki3tSIET1CShHQ3ck

O Attention Packs: Schedule your bridging

ceremonies with the village today! Info below!

O Mext Village Meeting: Wed, June 1, 2022 from

7:00 - 8:30 PM, In Person/Hybrid, Location TBA

O Fages Il (20 Miler): Saturday, June 4th, 2022 at

Wildcat Canyon Regional Park, Fiyer Below

0 Skits N Smores:

O Rock City Hike: Pushed to Summer 2022




Need to contact us? Email us at and remerrber to cc our

Contact Info;

Welcome to the....
Yerba Buena Lodge,
Wek-Wek Village

Units 262, 317, 364, 370, 380, 429, 444, 484

Village Meeting, Wednesday, June 1, 2022
from 7:00-8:30 pm

We encourage OA unit representatives and their advisers, as well as all members new
and old to take part and join us to stay informed on any OA updates and exciting OA
activities being planned in the Muir District!

Meeting Location TBA. Stay Tuned!

Join Zoom Meeting

¥ TE | ] i TRESS11F "owid 1aY¥SFoHa
ALKSAR U LERCE TR AR = D W P L S Y] Ld i La b
LIVmMVSTIAL DmimyVGRFO TUY

Meeting ID: 870 7859 5111
Passcode: WekWek

Next Wek-Wek Village Informational Meeting is on Wednesday, June 1, 2022 at 7
pm via Zoom!

Come join Wek-Wek Village for their next Meeting on Wednesday, June 1, 2022 at 7 pm via Zoom!

Meeting ID: 870 7869 5112

Passcode: WekWek

One tap mobile
+16699009128,,870786951124,,,,*664498# US (San Jose)
+12532158782,,870786951124,,,,*664498# US (Tacoma)

OA Wek-Wek Unit Elections 2022

Scan the QR code located on the bottom right corner of flyer below to sign up your Troop for OA
Unit Elections! Sign up link here: https://forms.gle/eVbfaSY22iUJénvQA



https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87078695112?pwd=Q1pYSFpHa1ZIVmVSYlA2bmhyVGRFQT09&fbclid=IwAR2ETDVOLUVHgUEjmfVdf1ZVJGoUI3CuzDCOHYrHD85Ropf6yph35Y3AeJ8
https://forms.gle/eVbfaSY22iUJ6nvQA

Skits N' Smores

July 22,2022 @ 6 PM

Kings Valley Christian School
4255 Clayton Rd, Concord, CA 94521

Open to All' Sign up Today!
https://forms.gle/HYhGExKs3WvyqG6Q8

OA Village Event Hosted by Wek-Wek

See the flyer above; event is scheduled for July 22, 2022. Register by clicking here:
https://forms.gle/HYhGExKs3WvyqG6Q8.



https://forms.gle/HYhGExKs3WvyqG6Q8
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Click image above to register for the Faces 20 Miler Hike.



AB 506: Live Scan background check (complete ASAP if you have not

already)

A Live Scan background check (the digital version of inked fingerprinting) is
required for all volunteers and staff. Live Scan replaces previous background
checks; all volunteers will have to complete this once.

Please see this email for details regarding an upcoming GGAC Live Scan on
Saturday, Aprii 30, 2022 at the GGAC Service Center:
https://conta.cc/3k1Z0e5.

We appreciate your patience and assistance as we join all California Youth
Service Organizations in improving youth protection.

Mandated Reporter Training from the State of California (complete ASAP
if you have not already)

Mandated Reporter Training is required in addition to our BSA Youth Protection

Training. Volunteer leaders must complete the 2 hour training and upload their

certificate at California Scouting by February 28, 2022.

AB 506 Background Information
Youth protection is a core value of the Golden Gate Area Council. The
Mandated Reporter Training and Live Scan background check requirement of
California law AB 506 adds layers of protection to our already robust BSA
Youth Protection and Barriers to Abuse policies.

All California youth service organizations (e.g. church groups and sports
teams) are required to meet AB 506 standards as of January, 2022. The BSA
already meets some requirements with our two deep leadership policy and by
having a clear process for mandatory reporting of suspected child abuse
incidents.

Two of the AB 506 standards affect all adult volunteers, all employees, and
many of our families. These requirements have been added to the BSA
registration process and enhance our current background check. Anyone who
supervises or has direct contact with children for more than 16 hours in a
month or 32 hours in a year will undergo:



https://conta.cc/3k1Z0e5

¢ Mandated Reporter Training from the State of California
e Fingerprinting

More details can be found at: https://californiascouting.org

This was last updated on 4/22/2020.

Youth Protection During COVID-19: Digital Safety and Online Scouting
Activities

"As Scouting moves to virtual and online platforms, we offer the following reminders to help keep
kids safe. The below guidelines applies to all online Scouting activities and meetings."

https://www.scouting.org/health-and-safety/safety-moments/digital-safety-and-online-scouting-
activities/?fbclid=IwARONRPabsRGXTPz3BFJS705ZuisgV7WzfG3lJE2wf7xcc67afRz47QkyTYY

Please share to all your Units and Volunteers.

District Committee Positions

Calling all adults over 21 years of age! If you would like to know how you
can help Scouting in our area, contact our District Chair Carl Bodin
at carl.bodin@ gmail.com.

VOA Adult Volunteers Wanted

If you have youth/adult experience in Venturing
(especially in leadership), the GGAC Venturing Officers’
Association (VOA) wants you! We are looking for adults
registered in Venturing or those with some Venturing
experience to occupy Associate Advisor positions and
Committee positions. Please contact VOA
Advisor Patrick Jaime at: patrickj2800@ gmail.com if
you're interested and for more information.

Muir District News. Council News
Want to get some late breaking Scouting Check out the Council website for the latest
news or post an event? Then join our Muir Council news, and updates:
District Facebook Group page. Follow the link https://ggacbsa.org.
below, answer a quick question regarding
your Scouting experience, and you will gain Latest/past Council e-News can be found
access to the group page. Don’t forget to here: https://ggacbsa.org/#telementor-
share this with members of your Pack, Troop, action%3Aaction%3Dpopup%3Aopen26setti
Crew, Ship, or Post! ngs%3Dey)pZCI6IE5NjkwliwidG9nZ2xlljpmYW
https://www.facebook.com/groups/32549762 xzZX0%3D
7480390/
If you are not receiving the Council eNews,
you may subscribe here:



https://californiascouting.org
https://www.scouting.org/health-and-safety/safety-moments/digital-safety-and-online-scouting-activities/?fbclid=IwAR0NRPabsRGXTPz3BFJS7o5ZuisgV7WzfG3lJE2wf7xcc67qfRz47QkyTYY
mailto:patrickj2800@gmail.com
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Latest/past District Newsletters can be found https://forms.gle/6qFqloTciC3dkhEa8
on our website's home page by clicking the
"News" tab on the menu bar or go here:
https://muir.ggacbsa.org/news/

Congratulations to the Newest Muir Eagle Scouts!

e Aidan Moss, T484B, 5/3/2022
e Project Name: The Andean Tapir Fund-Horse
e Project Description: This project included building and installing three
scratching posts, one hitching post, and planting shade trees for a sanctuary
for wild and previously abused horses. The three scratching posts were 6 x 6
x 8 posts secured in concrete, with 4 broom parts of push brooms per post
attached to serve as scratching posts. There were 6 push broom bottoms
given to the beneficiary for replacements as needed. The 4th post serves as
a hitching post. There were 14 horses living in 8 paddocks at the time of
completion. Olive trees were planted to provide shade for the horses and
any visitors. This project improves the quality of life for the rescued horses
by providing safe places to scratch, and shade for them.

e Peter David Winwalloc Moore, T444, 5/10/2022
e Project Beneficiary: Queen of All Saints Catholic Church, 2390 Grant Street,
Concord, CA. 94520.
e Project Location: St. Stephen’s Cemetery, 2701 Monument Ct, Concord, CA. 94520.
e Project Description: GoFundMe fundraising. By vandalism and neglect of the

cemetery, though it was built in 1890 and declared a historical site by the
city of Concord, it had fallen into disrepair. St. Stephen’s cemetery was
originally outside the city limits, but the city grew around it. It can be seen as
you drive along the east end of Monument Blvd. The trash, weeds, and
overgrowth along with a vandalized central cross attracted vandalism. The
project replaced the central cross with a resin cross, installed two benches
on concrete pads, and more than 70 yard waste bags of trash, weeds, and
plant trimmings were removed. The scout showed leadership by meeting
with leaders of the youth confirmation class at Queen of All Saints Catholic
Church, to get the project approved as a church service project for youth in
the confirmation class. Further, the cleanups of the cemetery have been
approved by Queen of All Saints Church as a monthly service project option
for youth in the confirmation class. The scout led scouts from T444B, T444G,
and volunteers from the church on two days. The scout demonstrated
leadership by making all contacts and arrangements with the companies
from whom he purchased the resin cross and the benches. He coordinated
with adult volunteers for transportation of materials.



https://muir.ggacbsa.org/news/
https://forms.gle/6qFq1oTcjC3dkhEa8

SCOUT SHOP

Official Retailer of the BSA

Pleasant Hill Scout Shop Information

The Scout Shop in Pleasant Hill is open and waiting for you to come purchase all your supplies! 508
Contra Costa Blvd. Suite K2, Pleasant Hill, CA 94523. Please visit GGAC Scout Shop

(ggacbsa.org) for information before you go. Store hours (including lunch break), available items,
how to order ahead, and other useful tips are there.

%% SCOUTINGWIRE

Powerful Cub Scout leader resources

A lot of useful content is being posted on Scoutingwire at: https://scoutingwire.org.

From giving your new Den Leader instant meeting plans: https://scoutingwire.org/this-new-video-
series-delivers-the-ultimate-den-leader-experience/.

To a host of other ideas like leading Zoom meeting for Cub Scouts, Virtual fall recruiting (including
the use of digital applications and payment), and BeAScout
tips, https://scoutingwire.org/marketing-and-membership-hub/.

Reqister Jamboree Information
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https://jamboree.scouting.org

Golden Gate Area Council
2023 National Scout Jamboree

Council Contingent Information

The 20t BSA National Scout Jamboree (NSJ) will be held at the Summit Bechtel Reserve in scenic
West Virginia. This is the third NSJ to feature high-adventure outdoor activities for the Boy Scouts of
America. Join Scouts from around our Council to experience white water rafting, kayaking, rock
climbing, rappelling, mountain-biking, skateboarding, shooting sports, zip-line challenge courses and

much more!
Dates: Friday. July 14 — Saturday, July 29, 2023 (including DC area tours & travel)
The Jambores is onsite at the Summit Bechtel Reserve July 19 — July 28, 2023
Cost: $3,900 (estimated) for Adults Leaders, Scouts & Venturers. — Initial Deposit of §485
Dwe upon registration

Council pricing includes the BSA Jamboree fees, travel and tour expenses, NSJ hat and
neckerchief, select Contingent patches, duffel bag, and 2 T-shirts. Participants are responsible for
two complete BSA uniforms (required), and spending money for the tour and Jamboree.

Tour: Washington, DC and National Capital area highlights, before traveling to NSJ.

Currently, plans are to send 2 Boy and 1 Girl Scout troop, and 1 Crew - depending on sign ups

Eligibility:  Secouts must be First Class rank, have completed 6th grade or be 12 years of age by
July 19, 2023, but not have reached their 18th birthday before July 28, 2023, Additionally, young
adults (18-20) are allowed to participate as ‘scouts’, but cannot share tents with youth.  All
participants must have current BSA membership, meet the minimum physical BM| standards (see
Jamboree website) and complete an online NSJ Personal Health and Medical Record, and
participate in pre-Jamboree troop meetings and the Contingent camping weekend.

Commitment: Troop Meetings (typically one per month starting September 2022)
Patrol Leader Council (PLC) Meetings (youth leaders in Spring 2023)
Occasional Parent Meetings (scheduled at Troop Leaders” discretion)
Contingent Camping weekend (likely Memorial Day Wknd, May 2023)
Council Payment Schedule (released in Spring 2022)

"

0

-5
More Info & Registration: hitps:i/ggacbsa.orgl/jamboree/ =

Timeframe: Apply Right Nowll! Once the Troop youth capacity is full, new applicants will be
placed on a wait list.

More Info on the Web:
2023 BSA National Scout Jamboree: https://jamboree.scouting.org

GGAC Jamboree Committee Chair: Ray Chan, ray4scouting@gmail.com

This was updated on 02/15/2022.

GGAC Process for the
Citizenship in Society Merit

Citizenship in Society Merit




Badge

BSA announced the launch (back in
November 1, 2021) of the
Citizenship in Society merit badge,
its newest merit badge for youth in
the Scouts BSA program (ages 11-
17).

BSA released this Merit Badge on
November 1, 2021. Included in the
release were:

e A requirements document for
scouts (there will not be a
pamphlet);

e A requirements document for
Merit Badge Counselors; and

e A Guide for Merit Badge
Counselors.

Scouts will be required to earn this
badge if they do not complete all
other Eagle Scout rank requirements
(through a unit leader conference)
except an Eagle Scout board of
review by June 30, 2022. After this
date, the 21 merit badges will
include 14 required.

More information here:
https://blog.ggacbsa.org/citizenship-

in-society/

Badge

This merit badge's sessions will be
group sessions set up by the
council.

If anyone is interested in being a
Citizenship in Society Merit Badge
Counselor, they need to be:

e recommended by the Muir
District Advancement Chair
(Bill Spalding:
spaldingwilliam62@ gmail.com)
who will then refer their name
to the GGAC Advancement
Chair,

e attend the required
orientation/training conducted
by GGAC,

¢ and after that they will meet
with the GGAC Advancement
Committee's subcommittee for
Citizenship in Society.

e Then they will be able to
counsel the badge (with a
second counselor) under
the system established by
the GGAC Advancement
Committee.

There will be training sessions for
counselors which will be announced
as they become available..

Eagle Rank Extensions

If you have any Life Scouts who are nearing age 18, please have him or her visit the links here:
Eagle Rank Extension - Guide & Eagle Rank Extension - Form.

ALL BSA TRAINING IS MOSTLY ONLINE



https://blog.ggacbsa.org/citizenship-in-society/
mailto:spaldingwilliam62@gmail.com
https://www.scouting.org/program-updates/local-council-time-extension-request/
https://www.scouting.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/GTA-11.2.0.0-form-2021.pdf
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Scout leaders. To be registered as TRAINED in your role, you need to complete the following
courses

e Basic Position-Specific Training

e Introduction to Outdoor Leader Skills

e Hazardous Weather

e YPT Youth Protections

Basic position-specific leader training is for:
e Cub Scouting (Cubmaster, Assistant Cubmaster, Den Leader, Assistant Den Leader)
e Scouts BSA (Scoutmaster, Assistant Scoutmaster)
e Venturing (Crew Advisor and Associate Advisor)
e Sea Scouts BSA (all Adult Leaders)
e Exploring (Advisor and Associate Advisor)

Working on Eagle? Here are your District Committee Leadership
contacts:

Carl Bodin - District Chair,

District Ad t Chair: Bill Spalding: 925-
Istrict Advancernent Lhair: BI Spaicing carl.bodin@ gmail.com

586-9136, spaldingwilliam62@ gmail.com

District Eagle Project Approval: Carl Bodin: Steve Loyd - District

415-816-7307, carl.bodin® gmail.com Commissioner, muircommissioner@ gmail.com

District Eagle Board of Review: Karen Hansen: Monica Holland - District

Executive, monica.holland@ scouting.org

925-825-
9132, eaglechairkarenhansen@ gmail.com

Quick Links

Muir District subdomain (website)
https://muir.ggacbsa.org

Muir District Facebook Group Council Facebook Page

& facebook & facebook

Muir District Instagram page
@ muirdistrictbsa



https://my.scouting.org/Documents/PositionTrainedCourses.pdf
mailto:spaldingwilliam62@gmail.com
mailto:eaglechairkarenhansen@gmail.com
mailto:muircommissioner@gmail.com
mailto:monica.holland@scouting.org
https://muir.ggacbsa.org
http://instagram.com/muirdistrictbsa

You are receiving this email because you are a registered member of GGAC, BSA or you subscribed to
our list.

If you elect to Unsubscribe, you will no longer receive ANY emails from GGAC, BSA.

If you elect to Update your Profile, you may change your email address and add or remove your name
from specific mailing lists.




